
 

Annual Pricing Review

2022-23 - Submission 2023
Submission to the National Disability Insurance Agency (NDIA)

Dietitians Australia advocates for fair and equitable pricing structures that will ensure the

accessibility of nutrition and dietetic services to NDIS participants.

In this submission we:

recommend the NDIA increase pricing limits for nutrition and dietetic supports in line

with inflation and address the suite of issues raised in our previous submission

highlight the cost drivers of dietetic services

bring to attention new research that supports the critical need to address dietetic pricing

issues within the NDIS. This includes research on the extent and cost of nutritional

neglect.

To read more, download our full submission.
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